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Brothers, Sheila C

From: Schroeder, Margaret <m.mohr@uky.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 10:15 PM
To: McCormick, Katherine; Brothers, Sheila C
Cc: Look, Brandon; Bosch, Anna; Harmon, Camille
Subject: Proposed Suspension BS: Philosophy

Proposed Suspension of BS: Philosophy 

This is a recommendation that the University Senate approve the suspension of admission into an 
existing undergraduate program: BS: Philosophy in the Department of Philosophy within the College 
and Arts & Sciences.  

 

Rationale: 

With the reforms in general education and the constraints of 120 hours from CPE, it was nearly 
impossible to graduate with a BS in Philosophy within 4 years. Very few of the majors ever pursued 
the BS; most opted for the BA. The BA option will still continue and will be the route promoted by the 
college and department. 

 

Best- 

Margaret 

---------- 
Margaret J. Mohr-Schroeder, PhD | Associate Professor of STEM Education - Mathematics | COE Faculty Council 
Vice Chair | SAPC University Senate Committee Chair | University Senator/Senate Council Member | Secondary 
Mathematics Undergraduate Program Chair |  | Department of STEM Education | University of Kentucky | 
www.margaretmohrschroeder.com | Schedule a Meeting with Me 
 









11/29/16   Joanie Ett-Mims


